
 

 

From: "OConnor, Thomas" <toconn1@entergy.com> 

Date: December 6, 2013 at 9:18:37 AM EST 

To: "amann@ej1899.com" <amann@ej1899.com> 

Subject: E-J Electric Lights Up Indian Point 

Dear Mr. Mann, 

  

I wanted to take a moment to recognize the quality job completed by your crew which helped Indian Point restore an 

important 138KV feeder that had been out of service for nearly 18 months.  We had initially awarded this job to another 

contractor who on the day the job was supposed to begin (November 7) backed out due to other obligations.  I reached 

out to Anthony Badalamenti who during the previous week I had informed that we were awarding this job to another 

contractor for some help and he was able to juggle his crews’ schedules and provide a top notch team to head north. 

  

The E–J Electric Team of Doug Neu, Pat Collins and Scott Gordon should be recognized for working under difficult 

conditions, long hours and overcoming numerous administrative hurdles thrown at them to complete a lead joint repair on 

schedule.  Their dedication and commitment to Safety should be recognized and has paved the way for E–J Electric to 

become eligible to bid on future projects at Indian Point.  On a personal note I was thankful that your crew completed this 

project in time to allow us all to enjoy a peaceful Thanksgiving Holiday with our families. 

  

I am looking forward to working with you and your Team in 2014 and years to come.    

  

   

Tom O'Connor 

Entergy IPEC 

Switchyard Coordinator 

914-254-5837 office 

914-262-0173 cell 
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